For Immediate Release: September 12, 2011

Contact: Jerry Zellars (307) 777-6386 edu.wyoming.gov

State Board of Education Attending TAC Meeting

Cheyenne – The Wyoming State Board of Education will attend a meeting with the Technical Advisory Committee (TAC) on Wednesday, September 21, 2011 from 1:00 p.m. to 3:30 p.m. at the Hilton Garden Inn/UW Conference Center located at 2229 E Grand Avenue, Laramie WY. The TAC discussion will focus on Common Core Standards.

Wyoming State Board of Education meetings are open to the public. For further information, contact Chelsie Bailey at (307) 777-6213 or by e-mail Chelsie.bailey@wyo.gov.